
 
 
 
 PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
On May 11, 2018, the proposed Budget for the Fiscal Year 2018-2019 for the Town 
of Kernersville, NC has been distributed to the Board of Aldermen and has been 
made available for public inspection in the Town Hall at the Town Clerk’s Office 
weekdays from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM.  A copy is also available for inspection at the 
Paddison Memorial Library during regular Library hours. (Inquire at the Library 
Desk.) 
 
The Board of Aldermen will hold a Public Hearing on June 5, 2018, at 7:00 PM on 
the proposed Fiscal Year 2018-2019 Budget at Kernersville Municipal Council 
Chambers at Town Hall, located at 134 E. Mountain Street in Kernersville.  
 
The Town of Kernersville holds all public meetings in accessible rooms.  Any 
individual with a disability who needs an interpreter or other auxiliary aids or 
services for this meeting should call 336-992-0404 (voice) or 336-993-0196 (TDD) at 
least 48 hours before the scheduled meeting.     
 
 
 

Keith Hooker  
Town Clerk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


